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E Uganda

August 5, 2016

Adoption Alert: Update on Possible Recall of
Guardianship Orders

To date, the Department of State is not aware of any guardianship orders
issued to U.S. citizens after June 2, 2016 that have been recalled for
reconsideration by Uganda’s High Court. The Department continues to seek
clarification on the issue of a possible recall. Please continue to monitor our
website for updates on adoptions in Uganda, and please notify us at
adoption@state.gov if you received a guardianship order after June 2,
2016, or if a guardianship order is recalled.
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